
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE VACANCY 
 
The Brookline School Committee is seeking applicants to temporarily 
fill the seat on the School Committee vacated by the resignation of 
Dimitry Anselme.  The interim appointment will begin in July 2021 
and will continue until the May 2022 Town Election.  Candidates 
must be registered Brookline voters.  
 
Interested candidates are asked to submit a letter of interest and 
resume by 12:00 Noon on Thursday, July 22, 2021: 
 
 Robin Coyne, Executive Assistant  

School Committee Office 
 Town Hall, 5th Floor 

333 Washington Street 
Brookline, MA  02445 
robin_coyne@psbma.org 
 

Candidates will be interviewed by joint session of the School 
Committee and Select Board on Monday, July 26, 2021 at 7:00 PM 
(remote via Zoom). 
 

 

 


